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YEAR 6 LONDON TRIP 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Just some more information regarding the Year 6 London trip on Monday 7th July. 

 

We will meet at Hattersley Train Station no later than 7:10am and we should arrive back in 

Hattersley at approx. 8:50pm.  

 

Children must wear full school uniform and ideally a waterproof jacket. Please make sure they wear 

comfortable shoes (we will be doing lots of walking). Children will need a back pack to be able to carry 

their lunch in and for any souvenirs they might buy. They will need to bring their own packed lunch in 

disposable packaging, inside a disposable carrier bag. Please provide plenty of drinks (in plastic 

bottles, no cans or fizzy drinks allowed).  

 

Children will be allowed some spending money, but please limit this to £10.  

 

Mobile phones will be allowed to take photographs of the various sites we visit. Children will not be 

allowed to make or receive phone calls or messages. Mobiles are solely for photographs.  

 

We will try our best to keep parents informed on Facebook and post some photographs, but please 

bear in mind, our first priority is keeping the children safe. More photographs will be uploaded the 

following day.  

 

We will be stopping at McDonalds for our tea, just before our journey home (no extra money needed 

for this).  

 

Thank you for your co-operation.  

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

 

Mr M Woolley                                                     

Headteacher     

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


